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Hello 2E, I hope you’ve had a good week. 

Did you take part in the special Young Voices singing event on 

Tuesday? Over 12400 people watched the youtube link and joined in 

performing ‘Power in me’. I thought the warm up activities were very 

entertaining! It was great to sing along knowing that so many other 

people were doing the same thing at the same time, even though we 

couldn’t all physically be together.    

The 30 days of activities at @WildlifeTrusts are great. I have 

definitely found more time to appreciate being outdoors. I love that 

my daily background soundtrack has become birds singing rather 

than traffic driving by. Which daily challenges have you enjoyed? 

This week I’ve been working with some children in Early Years at 

school. We are managing some learning but it’s very tricky not being 

able to share resources and keeping apart from each other. It’s not 

how we remember school being. It’s still sad and difficult that we 

can’t all be together in 2E but it’s more important that we stay safe. 

Emailing photos and tweeting messages is a great way to keep in 

touch and see each other even if not in person. I wonder how many 

photos of children in year 2 you can spot this week?! 

We hope you will be able to try some of 

the activities in this week’s home 

learning. Let us know how you’re getting 

on, or simply send a photos of your big 

smiling face at homelearning@st-

edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk  

I’m missing you all lots. Have a good 

week and stay safe.  

Love from Miss Eden     
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